
 

  

Media Advisory  
All Media Houses  
15 February 2017 
 
Limpopo Premier to visit troubled Nkowankowa area 
 

Premier of Limpopo, Mr Chupu Stanley Mathabatha will today visit the area of 

Nkowankowa. The community has been terrorised by two ganger groups which 

call themselves Boko Haram and Mateki. Premier Mathabatha will be 

accompanied by Provincial Police Commissioner, Lt General Nneke Ledwaba to 

engage community stakeholders on the matter in an effort to restore law and 

order in the area.  

 

This is not for the first time the area has been in this situation. As the Limpopo 

Provincial Government, we call on law enforcement agencies, faith-based 

organisations and the community to work hard with us together to uproot this 

barbaric acts once and for all. There should not be an area where our people 

people’s lives are threatened and live in fear.  

 

All members of the media are cordially invited as follows:   

 

Date  : 15 February 2017 
Time  : 12h00 

Venue : Nkowankowa Community Hall, Tzaneen Municipality 
       Mopani District Municipality 



 

Enquiries: Mr Phuti Seloba 

Contact: 082 807 0796 

Provincial Government Spokesperson 

Issued by the Office of the Premier 

	
  


